
Greetings!

We are back in the office, and have hit the ground running, preparing for a return to in-person
instruction for our Tutoring Program, beginning in April.

It has been so exciting to host the new tutor training in our office, to welcome back our office
volunteers, and to be looking forward to April, and our celebrations in honor of Volunteer
Appreciation Week. We hope to see everyone very soon!

Now recruiting: Volunteers to help guide the future of English At Large!
Have you ever thought of joining a nonprofit board?  We are actively recruiting new people to
join us as committee and board members to provide the leadership we need to support the
organization and help guide our plans for future growth. Read on to see your invitation to our
Community Meet & Greet.

Our 2022 Online Auction A Bid for Literacy was an amazing success, raising almost $10,000 to
support EAL programs. This was truly a rebound year for our largest community event, and
your support made all the difference!

Spring is finally here, and we really have so much to celebrate!

Thank you for your continued commitment to English At Large.

Best regards,
Maureen

Maureen Willis, Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

A Statement on the War in Ukraine
Our thoughts and our hearts go out to

the brave and noble people of Ukraine,
and their fight to preserve their

democratic freedoms and
their way of life.

We are in awe of their courage and their
fortitude. We stand in support of our
immigrant neighbors and friends of

Ukrainian and Russian descent as we all
watch helplessly and hope for a peaceful

resolution and an end to the war.

Special Thanks to our Auction Leadership Donors
Please join us in applauding the leadership support of these Auction donors, whose

contributions to our catalog and financial support helped ensure its success!

https:
https://www.wcbonline.com/
https://www.cummingsfoundation.org/
http://www.jm-a.com/
https://www.sdmc.com/
https://www.watertownsavings.com/
https://www.winchestersavings.com/
mailto:ed@englishatlarge.org
http://www.englishatlarge.org/


Join Us at our Community Meet & Greet



Now Recruiting: Summer Interns
Do you know a college student with a passion for human services and an interest in helping to

support programs that make a difference for immigrants?
We are now accepting applications for our 2022 Summer Internship Program.

Job description and application instructions can be found here!

Donate now to English At Large

www.englishatlarge.org

 ​  ​  ​

http://www.englishatlarge.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/EAL-Summer-2022-Internship-Job-Description.pdf
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
http://www.englishatlarge.org/
http://www.facebook.com/englishatlarge
http://www.twittern.com/englishatlarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/englishatlarge

